
NYN Alateen Coordinator Report for May 17,2019 AWSC 

 

Recently I listened to some of the Webinar from WSO that I missed in March. They had technical 

difficulties with the PowerPoint, so I saw none of that. Most of the presentation was review, but I did 

pick up a couple of good suggestions from the audio. 

Our Zoom Alateen Interest Meeting (AIM) on April 30th also suffered a glitch. There was a mistake on 

the date and time scheduled, so our connection was delayed half an hour. In the confusion two or three 

people didn’t join, five did, but two had to leave early. 

That left three of us and we had a good conversation. Molly reported that she suggested at the last 

AWSC that NYN subscribe to a Zoom account. Tim and Kevin volunteered to prepare a presentation 

about Zoom at the Spring Convention. Molly’s Panel of Delegates is using Zoom for monthly meetings. 

Susan shared that District 9’s Alateen group has one teen attending now after having 0 for some time. 

Plans are in the process for the face to face AIM at 8AM Sunday, May 19th during the NYN Spring 

Convention to be accessible via Zoom for those unable to be present physically. 

Recently I received a request from a social worker in Otsego County for Alateen meetings in that vicinity. 

I responded by email that put her in touch with the DR of District 9. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Sandy Andrews 

 


